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New Additions to the PCB Team
We are happy to announce the addition of two new members to our PCB team, 
Tom Trautsch and Eric Drachenberg.

Tom Trautsch joined the bank at the end of August as our Chief 
Credit Offi cer. His primary duties include supervising the credit 
function of the bank while also working with our Commercial and 
Ag customers. 

Tom is originally from Prairie du Chien, where he grew up and 
worked on his family farm. He later went on to graduate from the 

University of Wisconsin-La Crosse with a degree in Finance. Tom has worked in 
the credit and lending industry for the past 30 years, with the majority of that 
time being in community banking. He and his wife Sue reside in the Mazomanie 
area. They have two adult sons who also live and work in the area. When he’s not 
working, Tom enjoys spending his time outdoors hunting, fi shing, and hiking. 

Eric Drachenberg, a familiar face at the bank, joined us in early 
September as an Ag Lender. Eric has been involved in farming his 
entire life and currently lives and crop farms in Arena. He is well 
acquainted with the bank and our customer base thanks, in part, 
to his experience serving on our Board of Directors. 

Eric is a graduate of the University of Wisconsin-Madison. He 
grew up on a livestock and crop farm outside of Arena, WI, and has operated his 
own farm, with his wife Jan, for the last 30 years. Eric has been heavily involved 
in the community all of his life. He is the former Arena Fire Chief and served as 
an EMT there for almost 20 years. 

We are thrilled to have Tom and Eric join our team. In the coming weeks and 
months they will be working to get acquainted and meet with our Commercial 
and Ag customers. If you see them, please join us in giving them a warm 
welcome!

Delagrave & Jones 
Promoted
We are happy to announce the 
promotions of two members of our 
lending team, Tom Delagrave and 
David Jones.

Tom Delagrave 
has been promoted 
to Senior Vice 
President, Chief 
Lending Offi cer. Tom 
will be supervising 
the overall lending 

function of the bank while 
continuing to serve our customers 
as a Commercial and Ag Lender. 

David Jones was 
promoted to Senior 
Vice President. David 
was an integral part 
of our Paycheck 
Protection Program 
rollout last year, 

helping over 250 local businesses. 
David will continue to advance the 
work he has done with the Small 
Business Administration (SBA) to 
assist area business customers. 

Join us in congratulating Tom 
and David on their well-deserved 
promotions! 
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LOCATIONS

MAZOMANIE: 608-795-2120

ARENA: 608-753-2325

BARNEVELD: 608-924-4611

PLAIN: 608-546-2810

RICHLAND CENTER: 608-383-1333

SPRING GREEN: 608-588-7959

HOURS

LOBBY HOURS: 

Monday–Friday, 9:00 a.m.–5:00 p.m.

DRIVE-UP HOURS:

Monday–Friday, 8:00 a.m.–5:30 p.m.

Saturday, 8:00 a.m.–Noon 

MAZOMANIE DRIVE-UP

Monday–Friday, 7:00 a.m.–5:30 p.m.

Saturday, 8:00 a.m.–Noon

RICHLAND CENTER DRIVE-UP

Monday–Thursday, 8:00 a.m.–5:00 p.m.

Friday, 8:00 a.m.–5:30 p.m.

Saturday, 8:30 a.m.–Noon

ATM LOCATIONS

The Peoples Community Bank

222 W. Commercial St. in Mazomanie

The Peoples Community Bank

187 S. Central Ave. in Richland Center

The Peoples Community Bank

166 S. Lexington St. in Spring Green

Rite-Way Plaza

Hwy 14 in Spring Green

Plain Kwik Stop

995 Wachter Ave. in Plain

Use your ATM or Debit Card free of 

surcharge fees at more than 32,000 ATM 

locations nationwide. 

Visit www.moneypass.com.

Conversion Recap 
As you may know, we recently went through a major computer system 
conversion here at the bank. The conversion included updates to our 
online and mobile banking platforms as well as many of our internal 
systems. In the banking industry, system conversions typically only 
happen once every decade or more, and are many times a necessity 
to keep our platform and security on the leading edge. We ultimately 
chose our current software partner because they enable us to offer our 
customers cutting-edge tools and products, while also prioritizing the 
security of our customers’ information. We appreciate your patience with 
these changes as we work to fully implement everything that the new 
software has to offer. 

Microsoft Windows Update Scam
Microsoft Windows is the most widely used operating system in the world. This 
October, it is getting an upgrade. Microsoft has announced that starting October 
5, compatible systems that run the current version of Windows 10 will be offered a 
free upgrade to Windows 11. 

Cybercriminals are sure to use this announcement in several ways. In the 
coming weeks, we expect to see update-related phishing emails, fake Windows 11 
webpages, and pop-up ads designed to look like a Windows update. 

Don’t fall for these scams. Follow the tips below to stay safe:

•  Always think before you click. Cyber-attacks are designed to catch you off guard 
and trigger you to click impulsively. 

•  Only trust information from the source. If you want to learn more about the 
Windows 11 update, go directly to Microsoft’s offi cial website or follow their 
offi cial social media pages.

•  If you are prompted to update your work computer, reach out to your 
administrator or IT department. They can check to make sure the update is 
legitimate and safe.


